Miscellaneous

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
FAR Notice Seeking Comments
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Florida Public Service Commission that CenturyLink filed a request to be exempted from its Performance Measurements Plan requirements that are required by Section 364.01, Florida Statutes. CenturyLink’s request states that the proposed revisions are consistent with recent revisions made to CenturyLink’s Nevada Performance Measurements Plan, which was recently adopted by the Nevada Public Utilities Commission. The Florida Public Service Commission Staff requests that any comments on CenturyLink’s request to be exempted from its Performance Measurements Plan requirements in Florida be filed by Monday, October 26, 2023, with the Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative Services, 2540 Shumard Oak Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399. An electronic version should also be provided to Dale Eastmond at DEastmon@psc.state.fl.us. For additional information, please contact Jacob Imig, Office of the General Counsel, at jimig@psc.state.fl.us or (850)413-6738.
